From: Kurland, Susan 
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 3:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Israel Consul General Reception

Steve,

On May 8, 2017, I attended a reception hosted by the Israel Consul General Celebrating Israel’s 69th Independence Day. I attended in my official capacity. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Susan

Susan L. Kurland

Deputy Commissioner – Air Service Development

Chicago Department of Aviation

